Pulpit Announcements

Twenty-Second Sunday of Ordinary Time
August 29, 2021

The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the Missionaries of
the Poor. This is a worldwide Religious Order of the Church which serves the
poor and needy. The Order has an outreach center in Monroe, NC. We are
happy to assist in the work of the good Brothers and Sisters of the Order!

The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in memory of Steven Nowak.
May he rest in peace.

This weekend after all the Masses, we have our sign-ups for this month’s
Nocturnal Adoration (Sept 3-4). Please be generous with your time!

Come and join us this Sunday at 12:30 PM for our monthly parish Fellowship.
We’re having an Ice Cream Social in honor of the county proclamation of
“Father Jeffrey Kirby Day”! All are welcome!
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